
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Small donations are critical for the expression of free speech and healthy, fair elections. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Eden Dabbs 
746 SW Evans St 
Portland, OR 97219-4454 
(503) 841-6777 
 
 
 


